THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • March 30, 2012

Monday 4/2	
Tuesday 4/3	Board of Education Meeting 8PM
Wednesday 4/4	Grade 4 Colonial Day 9-3PM
Thursday 4/5	Noon dismissal – Elementary Staff Development
Friday 4/6	Easter Recess Begins

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

LLOYD HARBOR SUMMER CAMP......p3

Registration Information

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 3rd at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Chris Mormile, Tyler Sharinn and Will Shepherd from Ms. LaPollo's' room.

PROPER FOOTWARE

Students are being reminded they may not wear flip flops to school. All shoes must have backs.

STUDENT CELL PHONES

Just a reminder – children are not permitted to use cell phones during the day. If you need to send a message to your child, please call the main office.

CHANGE OF TRANSPORTATION

If you wish to change your child's transportation after the day has started, **you must call the office** and then send a fax or e-mail.

INTRAMURALS

Intramurals will resume at Lloyd Harbor School on Tuesday, April 17TH.

FROM THE NURSE

All **third graders** are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade. All **fifth graders** are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are <u>not</u> permitted to participate in physical education <u>and</u>

recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to illness, he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, Ihsptq.org

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

We have increased again this week to now 59 supporters! Thank you to all that are using GoodSearch as your web browser! Your everyday actions make a difference! Please go to the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org and click on the word GoodSearch. E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for additional help.

Box Tops

Start collecting your box tops now and you can become a Champion Box Top Collector! The student who collects the most box tops will earn a gift basket from our very own school store! Simply send in your unexpired box tops in a zipper bag with the form sent home by **Thursday, May 24th**. Place them in the box top bin behind Mr. Mike's desk. The student with the highest box top total wins. Ask aunts, uncles, grandparents, neighbors and friends to help you. The winner will be announced in early June. Remember... the more people you can get to help you by saving their box tops for you, the better chance you have of becoming Lloyd Harbor's Box Top Champion! If you have any questions, please call or email Dina Cosmai at 351-7161cos08@optonline.net. Access the form and a list of Box Top products at the Ihsptg.org website on the Home page and Flyers page.

Food Pantry

A big thank you to all the families that have contributed to the Tri-CYA food pantry! We continue to collect healthy after school snacks, pasta, peanut butter and jelly, granola and cereal bars, cereal, juice, and water until the end of the school year. Have travel-sized toiletries at home? We would love them! All items can be brought to our shelves located outside the cafeteria.

Community Event: Egg Hunt

Come on down to Cold Spring Harbor Park on Saturday, March 31st at 12noon to enjoy a MASSIVE egg hunt! Over three THOUSAND eggs will be sprinkled around the grounds and hunters may take all they can carry so bring a big basket! Big prizes will be handed out for jelly bean jar guesses, too!

Green Committee - Lloyd Harbor Recycles! Poster Contest!

We invite all of the Lloyd Harbor students to showcase their artistic talent and their commitment to the environment by participating in the Lloyd Harbor Recycles! Poster Contest! The poster contest will help us to achieve our goal of high excellence in recycling, composting, and buying recycled products and packaging. The twelve winners, one boy and one girl from each grade will receive the honor of having his/her artwork displayed in the lunchroom. Please have your posters completed by April 4th. Students can choose either theme for their poster: □Recycle at School! It's a Great Rule! □Lloyd Harbor Recycles! Students are encouraged to share their views on these themes. Posters must be their own original artwork. They may use a variety of media, such as watercolor, pen and ink, crayon, chalk, markers, etc. Students are encouraged to incorporate recycled or recyclable materials in the creations. Size: minimum: 8 ½″ x 11″ maximum 18″ x 24″. Any questions, please email: Augustareese@verizon.net or lanespehr@hotmail.com

Openings Available at Lloyd Harbor Summer Camp







Announcing Camp openings for children entering Kindergarten through Grade 5 in September 2012. Children will enjoy Swimming, Arts & Crafts, Tennis, Field Games and Special Events with their school friends at Lloyd Harbor Village Park.

Kindergarten and First Grade students must reside within the Lloyd Harbor School boundary to be eligible to register. All registrations will be confirmed only after verification of Lloyd Harbor School enrollment/eligibility.

Cost per week:

\$295.00 per child

Registration Details:

1-3pm on Saturday, March 31, 2012

Lloyd Harbor Village Hall

32 Middle Hollow Road, Lloyd Harbor

Camp registration materials available at registration. A copy of your child's most recent medical exam must be submitted at registration. For more information, contact Camp Director, Jim Barton jbartonlhvp@aol.com. No registration forms will be accepted before the registration date. Registrations can only be accepted by Lloyd Harbor Recreation Commission.